
 

Texas Board of Professional Engineers F-1046 

 

June 5, 2023 

Letter of Intent 

 

 

 

We are submitting a Record Plat for a 6.083 acre development located northeast of the intersection at 

Bloomdale Road and Hardin Boulevard called Bloomdale 140.  No variance is being requested.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garrett Scoggins, P.E. 

BGE, Inc. 

2595 Dallas Parkway, Suite 101 

Frisco, TX 75034 

Direct:  972-464-4858 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


